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July 3, 2003

Mr. David M. Reeve

Gibson Kinerk L.L.P.

110 110th Avenue N.E., Suite 607

Bellevue, WA  98004

Re:
Remote Control Locomotive (RCL) Operations Rulemaking, 

Docket No. TR-021465

Dear Mr. Reeve:

The Commission has received your request on behalf of Burlington Northern Santa Fe Railway Company and Union Pacific Railroad Company for an extension of time to file comments in the Commission’s Remote Control Locomotive Rulemaking proceeding.  Your request for an extension of time until July 15, 2003, to file comments is granted.  

Sincerely,

CAROLE WASHBURN

Executive Secretary

cc: 
Carolyn Larson

Carol Harris

Doug Werner

